
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Chillingham                   Term:   Spring 1 2022       Topic:  What’s on your plate?  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
This term we started our new topic “what’s on 

your plate?”. In English we have been looking 

at a non-fiction book about fruit. The book 

shows pictures of the outside of the fruit and 

then the inside of the fruit. We have explored 

the real fruit by: looking, smelling, touching, 

licking, biting and eating it. Each child has 

explored the fruit in their own way and all 

have made progress in tolerating new foods, 

trying new foods or eating new foods. Which 

has made the whole team very proud. Along 

with trying the fruit, the pupils have been 

learning the symbols and words for the fruit. 

One pupil has been writing the fruit names 

and learning how to spell them. By the end of 

the term we will have looked at the same 

type of book about vegetables, explored the 

vegetables and learnt the symbols and 

words.   

 

In maths our group topic has been position 

words, and the pupils have been completing 

activities that require them to listen to the 

position word the adult says. In their individual 

work we have continued working on our 

understanding of number. 

 

Art and cooking have supported our English 

work looking at fruits and vegetables. In Art 

the pupils have: used the English book to find 

the correct colour to colour/paint pictures, 

cut out pictures of fruit and vegetables to 

collage on a photo of themselves so they 

have funky hair and used fruit and 

vegetables to print patterns. Cooking has 

been all about knife skills and exploring the 

foods by making fruit and vegetable: kebabs, 

faces and hedgehogs.  

 

In life lessons our focus has been on road 

safety. The pupils have experienced stop and 

go games, been expected to respond to 

stop and go and are learning to respond to 

stop and go in relation to the colours of traffic 

lights.  

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Friday 18th February 2022 – Last day of term 

Monday 28th February 2022 – First day of term 
 


